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RE: Dr. Burzynski and our son Mark 

 

Hi Mary Jo, 

 

You probably won’t remember our family, but maybe 12 years ago you spoke with my wife and myself 

regarding Dr. Burzynski and his cancer treatment.  Our son had been diagnosed with peripheral t-cell 

lymphoma.  After speaking with you and visiting the Burzynski clinic, Mark started treatment using the 

oral anti-neoplastons.  He was on the drugs for a couple of years.  His prognosis was very poor before 

going to Dr. Burzynski.   He’s alive and well today, and we have a beautiful 11 year old granddaughter.   

 

On our last visit to the Mayo clinic the lymphoma specialist was shocked that Mark was still alive.  He 

said there was no way given his diagnosis years before that he should have survived.  He called the 

pathologist to confirm the gene rearrangement studies from several years prior.  His conclusion was 

Mark no longer has lymphoma!  Mark still has medical issues and they remain a mystery, but he survived 

the lymphoma. 

 

I was happy to see your update from February 2011 on the web site.  Congratulations on your beautiful 

grandchildren and a life well lived.  Thank you for helping us during our tragedy.  I thought you might like 

an update from the Andersons. 

 

God bless you and your family, 

 

 

Jim & Ronni Anderson 

 


